
 
 

We invite you to join the Circuit of The Americas Disability Access Task Force.  

 

It would be an honor if you would join us, providing your experience and expertise to assist us 

as we strive to improve access across our venue, to all members of our community.  

 

COTA is committed to ensuring that every member of our community can easily access and 

enjoy our events. With your help, our hope is that our facility will become a “best practice” 

facility for large venues. 

 

Your commitment would include attending four (4) task force meetings. 

Two in person meetings will be held at The Circuit and two meetings will be held via Zoom. 

Once we have confirmed our Task Force membership, we will reach out to schedule these 

meetings on the following weeks: 

 

Week of March 1st 

• In-person tour of the property and discussion of our Spring motorsport races & concert 

season  

Week of May 16th 

• Zoom recap of Spring races and concert season progress 

Week of August 22nd 

• In-person meeting to discuss Formula 1 

Week of November 7th 

• Recap and review of Formula 1  

• Creation of summary to be published with the Task Force’s 

recommendations/plans/actions that were implemented in 2022.  
 

Thank you for your consideration in serving on COTA’s Disability Access Task Force. Please 

contact Bailey Hansen via email or by phone to confirm your participation on the task force by 

Monday, February 21, 2022.  

 

Bailey Hansen 

Senior Manager, Hospitality & Guest Services 

bailey.hansen@thecircuit.com 

512.655.6291 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Courtney Young  

Chief Experience Officer    

mailto:bailey.hansen@thecircuit.com

